
6-4-21  

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order at 7:00 pm, 

this 4th day of June 2021.  Members Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, and 

Kristin Volson were present.  

Applicants for the park and ball diamond maintenance job are waiting to be reviewed. A special meeting 

may have to be held to hire.  

July 1st trees around the ball diamond will be trimmed. Park board members and spouses will volunteer 

their help to complete the job.  

Cornhole tournament will be on June 26th during the Anamoose Ribfest. Prizes for placing and other 

details were discussed.  

Members of the park board will be volunteering their time to help throughout the day at Ribfest.  

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held on July 13th, 2021 at 5:00 pm.  

There being no further business meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm.  

 


